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Meeting Location:
Monmouth County Human Services Building, Kozloski Road, 




Freehold, NJ

Date:


October 15, 2010

Attendance:   
Linda Chapman, Tony Comerford, Roberto Flecha, Ian Gershman, Jan Krolack, Diane Litterer, Harry Morgan, Sue Neshin, Jass Pelland, Vera Sansone, Barbara Schlichting, Evelyn Sullivan, Megan Sullivan, Maria Varnavis-Robinson, Lew Ware, Ernestine Winfrey
State Staff: 

Andrea Connor, Tom Czeizinger, Raquel Mazon Jeffers, Harry Reyes, Dona Sinton and Ann Wanamaker

PAC Business

The meeting was called to order and the September minutes were approved.

DAS Announcements

Raquel announced that this was the last meeting of this group of PAC members.  She thanked the members for their dedication and hard work.  In addition, she asked if any members who were appointed to serve on the new PAC to contact Dona Sinton to accept their nomination.
Raquel advised the group that Mollie Greene is not here today because she is at an Health Information Exchange meeting in New Brunswick.

Raquel announced that Vicki Fresolone will be leaving DAS as of Monday 10/18/2010 to take a position as Special Assistant to Kevin Martone at the Department of Human Services.  She wished Vicki well and shared that they will not be replacing her position.  She stated that there will be a new point person at DAS and there will be some restructuring of assignments.

Presentation

There was a power point presentation by Ann Wanamaker and Andrea Connor on Vivitrol.  The presentation was extremely well received and there was a great deal of discussion after the presentation.  (See attached)

Open Discussion

Raquel asked the questions, “What is working with the PAC?” and “What do you want to see more/less of?”  Some members said it would be helpful to have the agenda prior to the meeting.  Raquel said that DAS will make a real effort to get the agenda out in advance.  She also reiterated that the PAC meeting is the sounding board for the Division to pose questions and get assistance from the field.        

The next PAC meeting is scheduled for November 19, 2010, and will be the first for the new round of members.

